HRepublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER
No. 26 s, 2025 SEP 10 2005

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office formally notifies all Elementary and Secondary School Heads, ARAL
Tutors, and the five (5) teacher-participants from SDO Bataan who attended the two-day
training in Tarlac City of the scheduled Online Orientation of ARAL Tutors on September
12, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. via MS Teams: tinyurl.com/SDOBTN-ARAL-
OnlineOrientation.

The agenda for the meeting includes the following:

o Rationale and Objectives of the Orientation
e Discussion of Roles and Responsibilities of ARAL Tutors
o Other Matters

Immediate dissemination of this Letter is desired.

CAROLINA & VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
{Jg Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: As stated
Ci9
Date: September 10, 2025
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